									September 3, 2019
Dear 7-Hitchcock parents:
	I am very excited to have your child in my class this year (most of them for a second time.)  
[bookmark: _GoBack]	Please remember that the Meet the Staff evening will be Monday, Sept. 9, starting at 5:30 pm.  There will be a free hot dog BBQ from 6:00-6:30 for families of CCS students at the school to welcome everyone back. From 6:00-6:30, we will be meeting in the gym to introduce our staff. Then, from 6:30-7:00, there will be time to visit your child’s classroom and speak briefly with their teacher.
	Grade 7 students will be bringing home information and a permission slip for vaccinations that needs to be back to the school on or before Monday, Sept. 9, whether permission is given or not. The actual vaccinations will take place on Friday, Sept. 27. 
	The Middle School will be going on a field trip to the Acadian Village in Caraquet on Tuesday, Sept. 12. Permission slips will be going home later on this week. 
	The CCS Student Council Fall Fundraiser will be starting on Friday, Sept. 27 and will run for 2 weeks.  More information, as well as brochures and order forms, will be sent home on that day. 
	School pictures will be taken on Monday, Sept. 23. Please make sure that your child is dressed neatly.  
	Our annual Terry Fox Run/Walk will take place on Friday, Sept. 27           after lunch. Please see that your child wears sneakers for the walk and brings a water bottle. Sunscreen and a hat would be a good idea as well. Any parents who wish to volunteer to walk with us are welcome. Please let me know in your child’s agenda if you will be joining us.  
	I will do my best to send home a class newsletter each month with important dates and information pertaining to our class.  It will also be available on the school website. You can reach me at the school at 276-4000.  Please remember to fill out and return all the information sheets that your child brought home today as soon as possible.  These are vital to us to keep your child safe and give them the education they deserve.  
	If you ever have any questions or concerns, please either call me at the school or write a note in your child’s agenda.  I check them every morning for bus notes and whatever else may be in there and I initial the day so you know I have seen it.  I would really appreciate it if you could do the same, especially if I have sent home a note.  I look forward to working with you and your child this year.  See you on the 9th!!!      Mrs. Iris Hitchcock
